
Bus Contract 

2018 - 2019  
The bus service will start again on the first day of school (please remember 

that the first day’s hours are 8:45 – 11:-00 am, the bus will leave by 11:15).     

For reasons of financial management, we will collect bus fees in 10 months 

(Sept-June inclusive).  The cost will be $280.00 per month.   Even at this 

rate the school is heavily subsidizing the bus costs. 

 

**Absences:  Please call Thirdwave Bus Service (604) 247-1221. 

(Slowly and clearly leave your ‘child’s name, their school’s name, and bus 

stop name) the night before or that morning if you know your child will be 

absent.  Their machine will pick up the message.  Due to time constraints the 

bus can only wait up to 2 minutes at each stop before leaving for the next 

stop on the route. 

Please arrive 5 minutes before pick up time 

Look for Yellow and Black school bus 

 

Indicate on the below form, which Bus Route and bus Stop your child will 

be at and return this to M.L.A. as soon as possible (complete 

with first months payment) 

 

 

Enrolment 

 

I _______________________am signing up my child ________________ 

 

for the (route)_____________________bus at the (location) ________________ 

 

stop. 

 

I acknowledge that this is a binding agreement for the entire 2018 - 2019 

school year. 

 

Signed _____________________________              Date______________ 

 

My first cheque for $280.00 payable to the MLA is enclosed. 

Bus routes are determined every year based on ridership.  

 



This notice is to clarify the bus usage payment commitment. 

 

The cost to parents per YEAR is $2,800.00 

 

This can be divided into 10 monthly payments of $280.00 each, dated 1
st
 of 

each month from September to June. 

 

You cannot be in arrears.  If payment is not received, your child may not 

ride the bus. 

 

Please note – it does not matter how many school days there are in any 

month or how many times you use the bus.  This is an ANNUAL 

commitment.  Please know that the costs charged to parents do not cover the 

entire cost of the bus service. 

 

Post dated cheques for the year would be most welcome. 

 

 


